
Wallace Hall  

2-18 Parent Council 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

At the Parent Council meeting on 7th May, it was felt that all parents/carers should be 

contacted about Road Safety. 

Concern had been raised about the safety of pupils walking to school where the pavements 

are narrow and vehicles, particularly large vehicles (buses and lorries), often pass very close 

to the kerb and therefore pupils and other family members walking alongside. 

If you have seen anything that has given you cause for concern on your journey to school or 

your child’s journey to school please notify the school or if the incident relates to school 

buses, the School Transport Assistants, Lindsay Heron (Tel. 01387 260383) or Daniella 

Alexander (Tel. 01387 260115), noting the bus company, route number, name on front, 

place, day and time. 

Road safety is of course something we take extremely seriously and both the Parent Council 

and the School would like to know if there are road safety issues that need to be addressed 

on the journey to and from school. By notifying the Transport Assistants, or the school, you 

can help to build an accurate picture of these important road safety matters, so please do 

get in touch with the school/Transport Assistants if you have seen anything that gives you 

cause for concern. 

On a different matter, the Parent Council are hoping to form a secondary school fundraising 

sub-group and we are looking for volunteers to help plan future fundraising events and 

projects.  If you could spare some time and would like to help, please either come to our 

next meeting in August/September (dates to be fixed)  or contact us through the school or 

website:  the parent council email is wallacehallparentcouncil@gmail.com  thank you. 

Kind regards, 

Wallace Hall  2-18 Parent Council 
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